

Town of Wenham

Town Hall 138 Main Street Wenham, MA 01984

TOWN CLERK'S OFFICE HAMILTON, MA

BOARD OF HEALTH

TEL 978-468-5520 Ext. 4

FAX 978-468-8014

2019 FEB 12 AM 3 36

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING

The Wenham and Hamilton Boards of Health will conduct a joint public hearing, per M.G.L. Chapter 111 Section 31, at 8:00 pm on Wednesday, March 13, 2019 in the Wenham Town Hall, 138 Main Street, Wenham, MA in the Board of Selectmen's Meeting Room to gather public input on regulations entitled "Prohibiting Tobacco Products used in Schools," which would create enforcement fines that could be levied against anyone using tobacco products (including but not limited to cigarettes, e-cigarettes, nicotine products) on a school campus. A draft copy can be found in the Board of Health Office at Wenham Town Hall and at Hamilton Town Hall during regular business hours

Dr. Andrew Ting, Chair Wenham Board of Health

David Smith, Chair Hamilton Board of Health

To be published in the Hamilton-Wenham Chronicle on Thursday, February 28 and Thursday, March 6, 2019